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October 9, 2013 
 
Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission 
VA 
 
Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission, 
There is no justification for Virginia to pass up federal money to earmarked to 
 ensure that lower income Virginians with or without children are able to obtain 
 health care for themselves and their families with Medicaid. Without this much needed 
expansion of Medicaid, hundreds of thousands of Virginians are going to fall into the 
category of insufficient income for any health care subsidies. After completing the 
Health care .gov forms , I found myself in this category. I will be uninsured without an 
expansion. Don't leave these Virginia families out in the cold. Failing to allow these 
Virginians Medicaid will result in their increased use of emergency rooms and other 
expensive free forms of medical care which will result in raised premium costs for all of 
us. Do the right thing and take care of Virginians in the Commonwealth who voted you 
into office. 
Sincerely, 
Cheryl Evans  



 

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission 
VA 
Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission, 
There is no justification for Virginia to pass up federal money to 
ensure that poor and lower income Virginians are not able to obtain 
health care for themselves and their families. Without this expansion 
of Medicaid, hundreds of thousands of Virginians are going to fall into 
the hole of insufficient income for health care subsidies and too much 
income for existing Medicaid. Don't leave these Virginia families out 
in the cold. Failing to allow these Virginians Medicaid will result in 
their use of emergency rooms and other expensive free forms of medical 
care which raised the premium costs for all of us. Do the right thing 
and take care of Virginians without any cost to the Commonwealth or its 
citizens. Thanks you. 
Sincerely, 
Peter Leff 

 

 

 

 




